
Project Update: December 2015 
 
ANU media department has featured my success on Rufford Grant application. Because of 
space limit unfortunately they have excluded all comments including my supervisor's one. 
Anyway, I will always be very grateful to your foundation for kindly awarding me this grant. 
 
Please find the story at: http://www.anu.edu.au/news/all-news/phd-student-wins-
ecosystem-grant-for-international-research 
 
Another feature on Rufford is found here: http://archanth.anu.edu.au/node/2036 
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